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Sarah Leach

To: Holly Willford; 
Cc: Andrew Edwards
Subject: RE: 1053 Pelham St. Pelham

From:    
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 10:22 AM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: RE: 1053 Pelham St. Pelham 
 

this is in response to the recently posted notice of a public 
hearing regarding the property known as 1053 Pelham St, 
Pelham. This property has already been severed into 3 lots and 
houses built on these lots facing Homestead . We are opposed 
to severing the adjacent land into 2 smaller lots for the purpose of 
construction of new homes. This will add congestion to the traffic in this area, 
especially Homestead Dr. We also object to the removal of the 
trees.Adding more houses in this small area will not enhance this immediate area 

aesthetically. We are opposed to changing the lot sizes for this purpose. 

 

David Wininger 

Jan Wininger 

 


